
Project Update: October 2011 

Efforts have been primarily directed to dissemination of results and public awareness during the 
last few months. Several presentations have been delivered at universities and other centres. As 
part of the public awareness campaign many new materials have been distributed among the 
general public and children: brochures, posters, T-shirts, calendars, etc. In addition, technical 
advice and information on grassland bird conservation was provided for an international 
publication that focuses on migratory animals of conservation-concern. 

Three new cattle ranches were visited during the winter in order to provide advice regarding 
grassland bird habitat management as part of a government programme that supports agriculture 
schemes that combine production with conservation. 

Fieldwork conducted during the non-breeding season (May-June 2011) provided additional 
information regarding the importance of the study area as habitat for long-distance winter 
migrants. The 2011 grassland birds’ breeding season is about to start and activities will include the 
participation of several volunteers. As usual, the pampas meadowlark will be the focus of research 
activities and we hope to gather as much information as last year.  

 



 



 


